
Lily Lane
Stronger Together

We have had a wonderful start to Summer 2.
There is lots to look forward to before the end of term. Make sure you put the dates

in your diary.

Friday 28th June 2024

#Dates for your diary

Monday 1st July - Moving up day - children to visit their new class for September
Thursday 11th July - EYFS (Nursery, Reception and Lotus) Sports day 9am - 10am
Friday 12th July - Wear pink day - Little Lady locks charity - we are raising money for a
local charity, children can come to school wearing something pink.
Friday 12th July - Summer music concert at 2pm - invites to the children involved to follow
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 Wizard of Oz - Morning performance 9.30am - 11.30am (tickets
available from School Gateway, 4 per child across all 3 performances as we have 120 tickets
per performance, these will go on sale for £1 each from noon on Tuesday 2nd July)
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 Wizard of Oz - Afternoon performance 1.30pm - 3.30pm
(tickets available from School Gateway, 4 per child across all 3 performances as we have
120 tickets per performance, these will go on sale for £1 each from noon on Tuesday 2nd
July)
Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 Wizard of Oz - Evening performance 5.30pm - 7.30pm
(tickets available from School Gateway, 4 per child across all 3 performances as we have
120 tickets per performance, these will go on sale for £1 each from noon on Tuesday 2nd
July)
Thursday 18th July - Y6 Leavers party - 5.30pm - 7pm - dress to impress, food and games,
school will fund this event
Friday 19th July - Y6 Graduation - 9am- 10:30am - Y6 parents invited
Friday 19th July - End of Summer term, school finishes at normal time

#Moving up day
On Monday 1st July children will be meeting their new teachers for the next
academic year. This will give both the children and staff an opportunity to get
to know each other.



#Sports Day
Well done to all the children that have taken part in sports days so far. They
have shown respect , determination and resilience in all of the events and have
supported each other while taking part.

#Eid celebration
On Monday 24th June we held an Eid party. The children looked wonderful and
they had a lovely day learning about and celebrating Eid. Some children had the
opportunity to have Henna, they loved the different patterns.

#End of year reports
The end of year reports will be sent home with your child on Friday 12th July.

#Year 6 leavers
All year 6 children will get an autograph book where they can record messages
from other children and staff. This will be a lovely keepsake for them. This will
be funded by school. We will not be allowing the signing of shirts.



#Lily Lane are now the 2024 Moston Cup winners!
On Monday 24th June, Lily Lane took part in the Y5-6 football tournament
held at FC United. 
The Moston Cup was played between 8 primary schools from within the
local community and it was great to see the players seeing their friends
from other schools.
We played 7 group stage matches, winning 5, drawing one and losing 1 to
confirm our place in the semi-finals. 
There we played Charlestown Primary and although we dominated the
match, we couldn't find a winner due to some great goalkeeping heroics
from the opposition. This meant that it went to penalties. Thanks to our
own goalkeeping making a fantastic save, we won 3-1 to book our place in
the final against Moston Fields.
A game worthy of a final, all players fully committed in defence and attack.
Lily Lane played on the front foot, attacking boldly and looking to get shots
in. From a set piece, Lily Lane scored and from this we only went on to be
more commanding in our play, quickly securing another goal to give us a
comfortable 2-0 win in the end.
Lily Lane are now the 2024 Moston Cup winners!
Well done to all the players for participating and representing Lily Lane, we
look forward to out next football event.



Holiday dates for the next school year


